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(Copy)

Cariboo Flying Club, 
Prince George, B.C.

Department of Transport,
420 Federal Bldg.,
Vancouver#

Dear Sir:

This letter is to certify that J. Watt is 
authorized to sign on behalf of the Cariboo Flying Club 
on matters pertaining to aircraft CF-DRV, as was requested 
in jour letter of April 9, 1947#

Trusting that this letter will clear up all 
obstacles regarding the granting of a temporary C. of A# 
at the earliest possible date, we are,

Yours sincerely,
"G. BryantM

President 
"N.O. DeWittn

Treasurer


